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Lawsuit challenges construction or planned construction of the Sonoma-Marin Area
Rail Transit District’s pathways along the railroad right-of-way

Petaluma, CA – Sonoma Marin Area Rail Transit (SMART) announced today that a new 
lawsuit filed Monday in the U. S. District Court for the Northern District of California 
challenges the construction or planned construction of the Sonoma Marin Area Rail 
Transit District’s pathways along the railroad right-of-way. SMART is carefully reviewing
and assessing plaintiffs’ claims and will evaluate all available options.
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